

Saltford CofE Primary School
Claverton Road, Saltford, Bristol BS31 3DW
T: 01225 872185 E: contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
www.saltfordschool.org.uk @SaltfordPrimary

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Paul Cummings

24 May 2024

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## Pilgrim Day - Bath Abbey Thursday 13th June

The Diocese of Bath and Wells is holding a Service of Pilgrimage for Year 6 leavers from the schools in the Bath Archdeaconry. The aim of the service is to gather together children, staff and a representative from the school's local church to celebrate their church school experience and send them on the next stage of their educational journey. Each Service of Pilgrimage will include the opportunity for schools to present their school banners and to leave with a special candle of pilgrimage to take back to their schools. We would not expect to need any parent volunteers for this visit.

This year, our children will be attending the event at Bath Abbey on **Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> June taking place between 12.30 and 3 pm**. The coach will leave school at 12.30 pm. The children should wear their school uniform (no leavers' hoodies please). **Children should bring a packed lunch to school with them on the day to eat before we leave. Please also remember to cancel any school lunches already booked.** 

It will be necessary to ask each child to contribute £5.31 towards the cost of the coach. Whilst no child will be denied a place on this trip based on their ability to pay, if there are not enough parents willing to make a donation, the trip will have to be cancelled. If you wish your child to take part, please make your payment via My Child At School (MCAS) under educational visits by **Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> June**.

Kind regards

Mr J Godwin

Mr N Styles

